
Penventon 

Buzza Road 

Porthcressa 

St Mary’s 

Isles of Scilly 

TR21 0JQ 

 

25th January 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Planning Applications P/20/104,  P/20/105 and P/20/106 

 

We would like to express our support in the above three planning applications for the 

Sea View proposal at McFarland’s Down, St Mary’s. 

 

These appear to be a welcome addition to meet the local housing needs. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Phil and Jennie Woodcock 


